
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 15 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? WE 

BLINKED AND THE MONTH IS HALF OVER! IT’S LOOKING LIKE THE SPRING WEATHER IS 

FINALLY HERE. WE’RE NOW INTO THE MESSY SEASON. 

WEDNESDAY EVENING WAS AN INTERSTING TIME HERE AT WRVM. THE POWER WENT 

OUT ALL THE WAY FROM SURING UP INTO THE LAKEWOOD/TOWNSEND AREA. AND FOR 

SOME REASON WE WERE OFF THE AIR! AND OUR ENGINEER, ALAN KILGORE, IS 

TRAVELING WITH OUR WRVM LISTENERS TO THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST. SO, I HURRIED 

UP HERE TO SEE WHAT I COULD DO. I INITIALLY THOUGHT THAT MAYBE OUR BACK UP 

POWER GENERATOR DIDN’T START. BUT AS I DROVE TO THE STATION I DISCOVERED I 

COULD LISTEN TO US ONLINE. WHICH MEANT THE GENERATOR WAS RUNNING. THE 

PROBLEM WAS THE TRANSMITTER WASN’T AND I COULDN’T GET IT TO RUN. I WAS ABLE 

TO GET AHOLD OF ALAN BY PHONE JUST BEFORE HE WENT INTO THE SIGHT & SOUNDS 

THEATER AND WITH HIS HELP I GOT OUR 500 WATT BACK UP TRANSMITTER ON THE AIR 

UNTIL A REAL ENGINEER COULD ARRIVE FROM THE GREEN BAY AREA. SEVERAL HOURS 

LATER WE WERE BACK TO 100% POWER. BUT AL WILL HAVE SOME WORK TO DO WHEN 

HE RETURNS. OH, CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE TO SEE A PICTURE OF A CLOSE 

ENCOUNTER I HAD TRYING TO GET BACK INTO THE MAIN BUILDING. 

NOW, LET’S GET TO THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG. 

[KAREN – GREEN BAY]   DEAR WRVM STAFF. THANK YOU FOR THE WONDEFUL GIFT OF 

CHRISTIAN RADIO THAT YOU HAVE GIVEN TO ME FOR MANY YEARS. I HAVE KNOW THE LORD 

ABOUT 40 YEARS AND HAVE BEEN A LISTENER THAT LONG. CHRISTIAN RADIO IS THE FUEL 

THAT KEEPS ME GOING THROUGHOUT THE DAY. I ENJOY MANY OF THE PROGRAMS BUT I 

ESPECIALLY ENJOY THE MUSIC PROGRAMS. THE GOSPEL GREATS, GAITHERS, THE NATIONAL 

CHRISTIAN CHOIR, SONG REQUEST AND THE RANDOM MUSIC PROGRAMS. I WOULD VOTE TO 

HAVE THE HALF HOUR OF MUSIC AT 3 PM TO CONTINUE. I ALSO ENJOY THE ROCKE 

BROTHERS SENSE OF HUMOR. SINCE YOU ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED, I HAVE DECIDED TO 

COMMIT TO DONATE ON A REGULAR MONTHLY BASIS. AGAIN THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

MINISTRY AND GOD BLESS YOU ALL AT WRVM. 

ANOTHER ANSWER TO PRAYER! LONG TIME LISTENER, NEW MONTHLY SUPPORTER! 

WON’T YOU CONSIDER SIGNING UP FOR OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN? I HOPE TO HEAR FROM 

YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. LET US KNOW WHAT PROGRAMS YOU ENJOY.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


